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WELCOME BACK   
A warm welcome back to all our Benthal children. Each year group has started the year with introductory 
activities in readiness for the upcoming year. We were very lucky with the weather the first week of the autumn 
term and children had opportunities for a lot of outdoor learning and play to enjoy the last hot days of this year.  

Mobile Phone Free Zone  



DATES TO REMEMBER 

Autumn Term 2023/2024 
4th September—21st December 
Children return on Wednesday 6th 
September 
Half Term 23rd-27th October 
Spring Term  2023/2024 
8th January-28th March 
Half term—12th February-16th February 
Inset Days—8th January 2024 
Summer Term 2023/2024 
15th April—24th July 
Half Term—27th May—31st May 
Inset Days 2023/24 
4 & 5th September 2023 
8th of January 2023 
3rd of June 2023 
24th of July 2023 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

From September 2023, all state primary school children in Lon-

don are eligible for free school meals for the next academic year 

2023/2024. No application is needed for this, however we would 

urge parents to continue applying  for means-tested free school 

meals if you think you are entitled as we can offer those children 

additional support (supermarket vouchers, food parcels, dis-

counted playcentre places, free playscheme during school holi-

days, one free afterschool club for a year (for new applications 

only).Please contact the school office if you need help to apply. 

Please see below Benthal PE timetable 
 
Reception -  Fridays 
 
Year 1 -Tuesdays & Wednesdays 
 
Year 2  -  Tuesdays & Wednesdays 
 
Year 3 - Monday and Friday 
 
Year 4 -  Wednesday & Thursday 
 
Year 5  -  Thursdays & Fridays 
 
Year 6  - Tuesday & Friday 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 

Please note that 
Benthal is a Nut Free 
school, please do not 
bring nuts or any 
items containing nuts 
to the school. Thank 
you for your 
cooperation in this 
matter. 

MEET THE TEACHER 
 

Please note that all parents will have an 
opportunity to meet their child’s teacher on 
the 18th September 
from 4.30pm to 
5.30pm. The meeting 
will take place in your 
child’s classroom. No 
booking is required. 


